
INTENT TO OPT OUT OF HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION 

The Mayor and City Council of the City of Buchanan intends to opt out of the statewide adjusted 

base year ad valorem homestead exemption for the City of Buchanan.  

All concerned citizens are invited to public hearings on this matter to be held at the City of 

Buchanan, 4300 Georgia Highway 120 on January 20th, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

Time and place of additional public hearings on this matter are to be held at the City of 

Buchanan, 4300 Georgia Highway 120 on January 27th, 2025, and February 3rd, 2025, at 5 p.m. 

 

(Please publish in the January 9th, 2025 edition of the Haralson Gateway Beacon in a format of 

not less than 30 square inches and not in the legal notice section.)  


